
Only half of our parishes have

animal shelters, and many

facilities that exist in rural

areas provide extremely

limited services.  Incredibly,

most have no budgets for vet

care. We are regularly

contacted by shelter workers

trying to save injured and

suffering animals, who would

otherwise be euthanized. Two

such dogs your donations

helped save this month are

JADA and AIDEN (pictured

above and below). Both

needed leg surgeries to fix

broken bones.  We were happy

to make it possible for them to

get needed care and find

loving families. 

60 Feral Cats Altered at One Recent Clinic 

LAFAYETTE: When a volunteer
feeder found this group of

unaltered cats this month, we
provided funds for needed traps

and spay/neuter. 

Extra special thanks go out to
Judy Newman, for her

extraordinarily generous gift
last month.  Judy started

volunteering with us in the
early nineties and has been a
key supporter ever since. We

appreciate you, Judy! 

PUPPY PILE UP:  Some little ones
you helped us rescue this month.

RESCUED! We were delighted
to help save Rosco this month. 
 Here he is devouring his first

bowl of food after his rescue. 

Here is what we like to see: row 

after row of cat traps lined up, with

feral kitties awaiting spay/neuter

surgeries. We were happy to sponsor

the clinic his month. Our goal is to alter

100 additional cats in the area soon.

Special thanks to Teri Schwarz and

Aileen DiPascal for their generous

support of this project. 

 


